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Dear Legislators, 

 

I hope you will pass this bill no matter how much industry tries to lobby you out of it. It 

is long past time that we put people before corporate profits. Too many people have 

been harmed by corporations that promise safety but who pollute the air we breath 

and the water we drink. I hope you vote as though your own family lived near one of 

these incinerators. Thank you. 


